AA  Gifts and Bequests in Wills
In keeping with AA’s 7th Tradition of self-support, an AA member can contribute $5000 a year to the General Service Office (GSO).

Bequests in Wills are acceptable only from AA members on a one-time basis and  not in perpetuity.  The limit is $10,000.  AA will return “in memorium” contributions either from a gift or in a will from a non-member with a kind letter explaining our “self-support” tradition.

There are no limits on amounts that an AA Group or event can give.

Pamphlets available:  Self-support – where spirituality and money mix.   The AA Group. - AA Tradition – How it developed.

